
Hi James: 
 
The only number I found was, 
DW 23-101. I hope that helps. 
 
Regards, 
Phil Clark 
 

From: Clark_PS   
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 1:14 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Pennichuck Rate Increase - AGAIN 

  

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 

Dear Public Utilities Commision:  

I can't believe that Pennichuck is asking for another rate increase. Does this commission ever deny them 
one? 

They're asking for an increase on the monthly customer charge of the 5/8" water meter. From $22.56 to 
$29.02. That's almost a 29% increase. That's outrageous! The meter is read electronically, so how can 
they justify that increase? It can't be labor.  

This 2024 Social Security cost of living increase was only 3.2%. So I don't understand how Pennichuck 
can ask for such a large increase. 

As I'm retired and on a fixed income, I would like you to deny their request for this increase.  

Thank you, 

Philip Clark 
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